
A new pedagogy for children

• The children can use the whole
climbing hall during the lessons and
during family climbing.

• During the courses, the space is
entirely reserved for the children.

• Climbing at La Petite Ile requires
learning 2 key elements for safety in
the boulders: declimbing and falling
on the mats.

• Climbing for children under 13 is
family climbing: parent-child
interaction in a stimulating sporting
environment, understanding and
learning the rules of safety in the
presence of other adults and young
climbers. It will therefore no longer
be possible for children to climb on
their own.

2

From September 2020, the hall will be reserved for 
children's classes on Wednesdays from 13h30 to 

16h00. On Saturdays from 9h30 to 12h00. Classes will
start on Wednesday 02.09.2020.

Registration on: 
https://forms.gle/AimMTSTLwvwUEa9WA

We will confirm your registration and inform you of the 
payment terms by e-mail 10 days after your

registration.

Children’s classes2020-2021

Wednesday

A 13h30-14h30 6-8 years

B 13h30-14h30 9-12 years

C 14h45-15h45 9-12 years

D 14h30-16h00 13-18 years

Saturday

E 9h30-10h30 6-8 years

F 9h30-10h30 9-12 years

G 10h45-11h45 9-12 years

H 10h30-12h00 13-18 years

Children 6-12 years 1*per
week

2*per
week

Sep to Dec 150 euro 190 euro

Sep to Dec 200 euro 250 euro

Sep to Jun 320 euro 400 euro

Children 13-18 years 1*per
Week

2*per
Week

Sep to Dec 240 euro 300 euro

Sep to Dec 320 euro 400 euro

Sep to Jun 500 euro 625 euro

The information in this document is
valid from June to August 2020.
As a result of the development of the
COVID period and the
recommendations of the Government
and the Climbing Federations, the
conditions for access to the room may
change. Any changes will be
communicated on Facebook and on our
website and newsletter.
For more information, please write to:
elena@petite-ile.be

More information

Children in Petite Ile
during COVID-19
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